
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    !
TREASURES REPORT !

!
SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Credits $90.00 New members Debits $18.20 Mower 
repair

Last month 
total

$1752.49

Credits $61.00 Float fly donations Debits $500.00 field rent

Credits Debits $33.00 Mower fuel Current total $1352.29

We currently have 45 paid members

Accepted without changes

 TD reported that all fliers need to use airplane benches to start their planes and not to use the ground 
to start  
And run their engines.  Also Pilot stations need to be used.  We seem to be having interference 
problems  
With Spectkrum radios in the 2.4ghz in the N/E corner of our field.  TD thinks it may be related to Fort  
Indian gap military drills flooding the air with radio signals.  Pilots are to check there equipment and 
perform 
Range checks prior to flying for the day.  Pilots are to also ensure that their receiver lights are lit and 
solid.  
He also mention that the interference may be coming from the cell Tower in that area of the field.  
No one has reported problems with Futaba radios.

Our Cub mower has been running great and cuts well.  All members were asked to keep up a search 
for a new 
Flying field.  Our weed-wacker has been repaired by Bill Landis and is back in the shed.  2 stroke oil 
needs to  
Purchased and a batch of 2 stroke oil and gas mix made.
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NEW BUSINESS: 

• The club’s annual float fly was a huge success.  Winds were not nice to us but many planes did 
take to  
air.  We had around 20 pilots at our event and were sponsored well by our members.  Many thanks  
Given to our kayakers for their retrieval efforts, as their services were used extensively due to high 
winds. 

• A motion was approved by club members to donate $50.00 of the money received at our float fly 
to the 
Wounded Warrior Project fly-in when it is held next month. 

• Our club WWP fly-in is scheduled for 8/16/14.  Members are asked to bring food and beverages 
for them 
Selves and others.  Donations will be collected for our Wounded Warriors which will be sent in to 
the 
AMA for distribution to the WWP. 

• A by-laws change was requested to change the way we accept new members into our club.  After a  
Discussion it was decided to re-write the voting-in of new members to allow new members to be 
accepted 
Into the club as long as they meet having AMA, complete an application and pay the required dues. 
R. Turner to  write change and present to club members for a acceptance vote. 

• Much discussion was held on only having a quarterly membership meeting with executive board 
meetings 
Monthly.  This discussion was held because of the poor participation of our club members at our 
monthly  
Meetings.  Board members are out-numbering members.  After discussion it was decided to table 
this item 
Until future meetings. 

• TD suggested that our next meeting be held on the first Sunday of August at 1:00PM at our Musser 
field. 
Members were in favor of this and it will be posted on Facebook for notification to members. 

• Our 2nd Fun fly is schedule for Saturday July 19
and to 
Attend our event. 

• New member Ed Costa was voted in to our club. 


